
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for all your support this half term. The children are 

ready for a break but they have worked really hard every week, 

making some wonderful progress already.  

Literacy  

We will be focusing on 

Diwali and we will learn 

about the story of Rama 

and Sita.  

Numeracy 

We will continue with 

addition and subtraction. 

Children will add and 

subtract 2 digit numbers 

and they will keep 

practising recording the 

calculations in a column 

method.   

Topic 

We will be talking about 

our emotions in PSHE. We 

will continue to practise 

rolling in PE. In Science we 

will learn about more 

animals. In Art we will 

make a collage and we will 

work with clay.  

Homework 

Thank you for all the wonderful homework children have completed. There will be 

no homework set for half term. The first homework after half term will come out 

in the next newsletter. (Friday the 5th of November) 

Have a great half term everyone and see you back on the 1st of November. Stay safe! 
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